

Year 5 Viking Workshop



Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 6th February, Year 5 will be taking part in a Viking Workshop which will be led by Portals to the Past. This workshop will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to enrich their knowledge of The Anglo – Saxons, Vikings and Normans topic which is our Spring 1 history unit.

Activities will include -

- Play Fox and Geese the Viking board game
- A Viking quiz
- Having fun with kennings
- Life at home a chance to examine a range of artefacts from cooking pots and utensils to an ironing board and combs (the girls soon learn what was expected of them 1200 years ago!)
- A weapons and armour display
- Viking Spear wrestling
- Viking battle

We would need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £11.50 to cover the cost of this workshop. This payment can be made using Parent Pay. Please do let me know if making a payment for this workshop would be difficult for your family.

It would be amazing if all the children could come to school on the day wearing a Viking costume or accessory. This can be as simple or adventurous as the children like. You don't need to buy a costume; it can be made at home. I am sure that year 5 will come up with something amazing.

Some ideas to inspire you are attached with this email.

Yours sincerely

LDOWNES

Miss Downes











